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On September 21 and 22, 2019, together with FFWPU Côte d'Ivoire, we jointly organized a major 
seminar for some 40 Ambassadors of Peace. After receiving the certificate of Ambassadors for peace, 
they needed to know more about the teaching of the Founders to better achieve their mission of peace 
makers. 
 
In two days, the President of the FFWPU Cote d'Ivoire and his Special Advisers and the Secretary 
General of UPF Cote d'Ivoire gave several Divine Principle lectures. On the last day of the seminar, 
participants were invited to take part in the blessing of marriage ceremony. Among the participants we 
had one couple so they participated at the holy wine ceremony. And other participants invited the 
President of FFWPU to their house to conduct the holy wine ceremony. 
 
Reflection 

 
Goun Germain (Regional Prefect) "With these lessons we have learned today, I fully understand the role 
and the criteria for being a good Peace Ambassadors. … Animals live in perfect harmony, we who are 
made in the image of God are so impure, can change by simply following all that has been taught to us. I 
say bravo to the UPF Cote d'Ivoire. 
 
Kone Vafi (Peace Ambassador): "I am very happy to have taken part in this seminar. I promise to work as 
we have been taught to become a model in my entourage in order to honor this prestigious title of 
Ambassador of Peace " 
 
Alloueke Marcelin (Coordinator of the activity): "I congratulate all 40 Peace Ambassadors who followed 
the teachings during these 2 days. As they have wished, we will ensure that the next seminar takes place 
… " 
 
Rev. BEUGRE Richard: "Big Thank you to everyone …" 
 
Done in Abidjan on 23 September 2019, 
Marius Bouguhe, S.G.A FPU Ivory Coast 
 
 


